A competition on computer technology programming was organized at the university.

On November 23, 2023 a competition on computer technologies programming was held at Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent within the framework of the implementation of the Memorandum signed by the university branch and the necessary initiative of the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan.

The purpose of this competition is to organize the effective use of computer technologies among young people, as well as to ensure the active participation of young people in the search for scientific solutions to existing socio-economic problems in the areas of priority for the development of our country, and to support their initiatives and proposals for the development of new innovative products.

The following teams participated in the competition:

- Tashkent branch of RIU named after G. V. Plekhanov
- "MISIS" MTTU branch in Almalyk
 - -M.V. Lomonosov MSU branch in Tashkent
- "Tashkent branch of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation
- Polytechnic University of Turin in Tashkent

The participants demonstrated effective and well-coordinated teamwork skills!

According to the decision of the jury:

1st place - branch of "MISIS" MTTU in Almalyk city
2nd place - Tashkent branch of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of the Russian Federation

3rd place — Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent

Winners and participants of the competition were awarded with valuable gifts and souvenirs!

The university management thanks the teams for their active participation! We invite students to sports programs in December!















